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Friday 22nd April 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope that you all had a good Easter break, this week has flown by; it is lovely for our school family 

to be back together again with bright sunshine. 

 

School Meals: 

I have had some queries from parents/carers regarding emails sent from School Grid; I briefly 

mentioned the new ordering system in my last newsletter on 1st April (copied below) 

 

‘On Monday 25th April as well as a new menu, we will be operating a new system where you will be able 

to go online order meals from home, view recipes, check ingredient information and block dishes that 

contain certain allergens. Parent pay will still be in operation for payments.  

How this will work: 

 Pay each week in advance 

 Pre order food each day before 8.55 a.m. with your child at home ( you can pre-order for the 

whole week or term too) 

 At lunchtime, your child will select their name from a touch screen and will be served the 

meal that you have both chosen 

Before the day, you will receive an email from School Grid on how to set up an account with them.’ 

 

This new system will enable you and your child together to pre-order food, see the ingredients and 

also the calorific information.  If meals are not pre-ordered the system will default to a sandwich 

for your child rather than a hot meal.  (Nursery and Reception parents have already received 

information from their class teachers and do not need to pre-order food).  

 

If you are not able to view the menus for next week, today, School Grid have assured us that they 

will be visible tomorrow.  New systems often have ‘teething problems’ and if they can’t be resolved I 

will be contacting School Grid and asking them to send a member of their staff to assist. 

 

A number of Citywide schools are successfully operating this system, but if you do have any queries 

please don’t hesitate to contact School Grid via email support@schoolgrid.co.uk or contact school on 

Monday. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 
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